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Dear AMUN Participant:  
 
As we prepare for AMUN 2020, we are already thinking about AMUN 2021 and beyond. This 
brief ​survey​ is designed to solicit your opinions about the types of GA and ECOSOC 
simulations we offer at AMUN and about the topics we select for those bodies. This survey is 
intended for ALL AMUN participants; it is not limited to Faculty Advisors and Permanent 
Representatives. Please forward this survey widely to your students and club members. The 
survey will close on 12 October 2020.  
 
https://wichitastate.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0oK0KL57TYvlQ4B 
 
Thank you so much for your participation.  
 
Shannon 
Executive Director 
American Model United Nations 
773-777-AMUN 
http://www.amun.org 
mail@amun.org 
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